
Concern for missing Edinburgh
teenager

Police in Edinburgh are appealing for information to help
trace a boy reported missing from the Gracemount area.

Thomas Wilson, who is 15-years-old, was last seen at his home
on Balmwell Terrace on 20th May.

It’s believed he may be in the Craigmillar area of the city.

Thomas is described as white, 5ft 4in, of slim build, short
brown hair, and blue eyes. He was last seen wearing a navy
hooded top, navy jogging bottoms.

Inspector  David  Watt  from  Police  Scotland:  “We  are
increasingly concerned about Thomas as he has not been seen
since 20th may, although we have reason to believe he is in
Craigmillar.

“If  anyone  has  any  information  that  can  assist  with  our
enquiries, they are urged to contact police on 101.”
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